
  
 

PSBA/Notice-167                               July 24, 2024  
 

  
NOTICE FOR MEMBERS  

 
EXTENSION OF DUE DATE FOR SUBMISSIONOF COMMENTS ON PROPOSED 

AMENDMENTS TO PAKISTAN STOCK EXCHANGE LIMITED (PSX) REGULATIONS IN 
RELATION TO STRENGTHENING OF LISTING REGULATIONS 

 
Dear Members, 
 
This is in reference to the notification Ref. No. PSX/N-711 dated July 24, 2024 (attached), whereby the 
comments have been invited by the PSX:   
  
In this regard, the members are hereby requested to kindly submit your comments, if any, at 
psamail024@gmail.com latest by July 29, 2024, so that a consolidated response is submitted to the 
authorities for their consideration.  
   

  
_______sd_________  

AKBER ALI  

Officer - Secretariat   
  

  

  
Copy to:  

  
1. PSBA Website  
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